
Media Advisory

Members of the MTA Board of Directors will conduct a news
conference in response to the union rally held earlier today. The
Board members will discuss the status of the labor negotiations
between the MTA and its three major unions.

CONTACT: Marc Littman, MTA Media Relations
(213) 922-4609/922-2700




